
June 28, 2019 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE 

FOR REGULAR MEETING 

To: The members of the Board of Education of the Santa Ana Unified 

School District and those Santa Ana radio stations, television stations, 

digital media, newspapers of general circulation, and employee 

associations that have request in writing of meetings of said Board. 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education 

of the Santa Ana Unified School District scheduled for Tuesday, July 23, 2019,  

has been changed to Tuesday, July 30, 2019. 

Closed session will begin at the regular time of 4:30 p.m., with the public, open 

portion of the meeting beginning at the regular scheduled time of 6:00 p.m.  The 

meeting will be held in the District Board Room located at 1601 East Chestnut 

Avenue, Santa Ana, California. 
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